
CANTON AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 

MEETING DATE:  February 19, 2020 

CALLED TO ORDER BY: President Dale Lamm (NX8J) at 7:32 pm 

After the Pledge of Allegiance, a round of introductions took place with 18 in attendance.   

New member; Gerald Ortman (W8UCW), two guests: Doug and Jen Jimison; one visitor: Roy 

Snyder 

 

Treasurer’s Report was given by Roger Gray (W8VE) for the December 2019 and the January 

2020 meetings. A motion was made by Dan Wolf (KN4FYR) and seconded by Tom Archer 

(KA8MNT) to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  MOTION PASSED 

 

Secretary’s Report with the Minutes from the December 18, 2019 and January 15, 2020 meetings 

was emailed to all members.  A motion was made by Dennis Moriarty (K8AGB) and seconded by 

Dan Wolf (KN4FYR) to accept the minutes as published.  MOTION PASSED 

 

Correspondence: 

1. Dale Lamm (NX8J) – we were contacted on our web site asking questions about our club. 

We also received an invitation to come to the Madge Youtz Branch library on Tuesday, 

June 2nd for a talk about ham radio.  See Dale if you want to participate. 

2. Dennis Moriarty (K8AGB) - we have another silent key, David Van Sickel (N8FUR) 

Dennis also reminded us that on the 2nd Saturday every month CARC members get together 

for breakfast 8:30am at Menches Bros. across from Central Catholic High School and that 

QCWA meets the last Wednesday of every month at noon at Tim’s Tavern. 

 

Old Business:   

1. Dale Lamm (NX8J) said that Scot Duncan still has old QST magazines he wants to get rid 

of. 

We still have old radio equipment that we need to decide what to do with it. 

2. Dale Lamm (NX8J) talked about our Banquet last month and how great the Harmony Ringers 

were.  Dennis Moriarty (K8AGB) made a motion that we send a $50 donation to the Harmony 

Ringers in appreciation for their performance last month. Justin Corner (W8JKC) seconded. 

MOTION PASSED.   

3. Dale Lamm (NX8J) was in our shack last month and he turned on the roster and it started 

smoking. He sent it out to be fixed and the bill was 106.25 which Dale paid and the club is 

reimbursing him. 

4.  Roger Gray (W8VE) asked about the HOF special event station and the need to advertise it 

in the various ham magazines.  The date should be with the NFL 100th birthday which is Sept 

17th.  After much discussion it was decided that we try to do both. 

 

 

New Business: 

1. Perry Werstler, Sr. (N8VXQ) asked about having shirts/jackets made up for the club.  Dale 

Lamm asked him to get some information made up to share with the club at our next meeting. 



 

Repeater Update: 

1. Dale Lamm (NX8J) said that this will be our program tonight. 

 

Venture Crew Update: 

1.  Still the same as last time. 

 

Open Mic: 

1. Justin Corner (W8JKC) brought up the subject of the Wayne County Maker Faire in May 

and if this might be something we would be interested in. Doug Bower (KD8RDY) will 

contact them and see what they say. 

 

The 50/50 Drawing the $36 jackpot was won by Jerry Ortman (W8UCW).  

 

A Motion to Adjourn was made by Justin Corner (W8JKC) and seconded by Dan Wolf 

(KN4FYR).  MOTION PASSED and the meeting was adjourned at 8:47pm. 

 

 

Program: 

  Dale Lamm (NX8J) showed us how to listen to our club repeater on a cell phone or computer. 

 

 

 

Submitted by Doug Bower (KD8RDY), Club Secretary 

 

 

 


